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Beach Conditions Update#1 
 

 
Beach Flags Double Red: Beaches Closed Overnight 

Okaloosa County Beaches are flying double red flags on the beach due to 
rough surf conditions expected to continue overnight. Public Safety will re-
evaluate on Wednesday morning.  For more information, contact Beach 
Safety, 850-651-7150. 
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